
 
 
The Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) 
Procedure Regulations 1992  
 
   

 www.fife.gov.uk/notices [Notice date] 

 
 

Temporary Northbound 
Lane Closure 

 
 
 

WHERE ? Temporary Northbound Lane Closure 
 
Moss Side Road, Cowdenbeath (from its junction with Broad 
Street to the junction of the access road to properties 82-
232).  
 
The alternative route for through traffic is via Broad Street. 
 
Access for emergency service vehicles and residents will be 
maintained. 
 
Pedestrian access will be maintained. 
 
Temporary no waiting at any time 
 
Broad Street, Cowdenbeath (from its junction with Moss 
Side Road to outside property no. 92 – both sides) 
 

WHEN ? From 8am on Wednesday 28th May 2025 to 6pm on Friday 
30th May 2025. 

WHY ? To allow ironwork repair works to be carried out in safety. 

WHO ? Circet TM are responsible for these works and can be 
contacted as follows: 

Project Engineer:  01355 204 311 

  

 
  



 


